
 

 

The Archer 
School Newsletter No 9 

23rd May 2022 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

DEAR PARENTS/CARERS 

SATS 
Last week, Year 6 took part in the National 
Assessments for the end of KS2.  The focus, 
determination and effort that they all showed was 
remarkable and they made our staff and their 
parents proud – excellent job!  Across the month of 
May, Year 2 children are also taking part in National 
Tests and they are doing an equally excellent job. 

 

Deputy Headteacher 
I am pleased to announce that Emily Cooper will be 
joining us as Deputy Headteacher from 
September.  Miss Cooper is very much looking forward 
to joining the school and I am sure that you will all 
ensure that she is welcomed into our community. 
 
Queen’s Jubilee 
The school has taken part in MP Gareth Johnson’s art 
competition.  Two winners have now been selected - 
Katherine from 2KR and Lola from 5RK.  Their artwork 
will be on display in Bluewater in June.  Well done to the 
girls and thank you to Mrs Potts for organising this.   We 
look forward to further celebrations in school on the 
27th May as children come into school in 
Red/White/Blue and with a special snack for our “street 
party” - please see the details in a separate letter. 

Music Events 
The school recently enjoyed a live performance from 
Kent Music, where children were able to experience 
a range of instruments played by music teachers 
from across the county.  On the 4th May 51 children 
attended the Young Voices concert at the 02 Arena.  
The children formed part of a huge choir of 7500  on 
the night who performed an array of songs following 
their sessions with Mrs Archibald and Mrs Randall.  
It was a fantastic experience for the children and a 
very memorable event for those involved. 

 

Clubs 
I am delighted to report that we have 23 clubs 
running in school this term.  Please ensure that if 
your child is signed up for one of these clubs that 
they attend each week.  If there is a specific 
reason they are not able to attend, please ensure 
that the office are made aware. 
 

 
 

Circus 
 
The circus is coming to town on Thursday 26th 
May.  Many thanks to all of you who purchased 
tickets to the event, which is now sold out.  
Tickets will be distributed in the coming days.  
Entry to the event will be through the James 
Road entrance only from 4.00pm. 

 
 
Lunch time running club 
 
Mrs Hill has organised a lunch time running club 
who are planning to run from London to 
Scotland.  So far they have completed 1099 laps 
around our running track which works out to be 
around 140 miles. 
 
Parking 
 
Please may I remind all parents and carers that it 
is strictly prohibited to park on or stop to drop 
your child off on the yellow lines and zig zags 
outside of the school.  The council parking officers 
are in regular attendance and more importantly 
these areas must be kept clear in case of any 

emergencies. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

School Events 
 
Mrs Hill has a range of upcoming events to support 
our families - please contact 
pamela.hill@wentworthonline.co.uk for more details: 
 
23/5 ASD drop in 9.00 - 9.45am - Mrs Simcock and 
Mrs Hill in attendance. 

 
Starting on 21/6 - 4 week course 1-3.15pm on 
"ADHD and my child". 

 
21/6 3.15-5.15pm Rocket Making - at the end of the 
session you will get to fire your Rocket.  This event 
is aimed at Dads/Grandads/Anyone/mums who take 
a male role model position and their child. 
 
 
 

Last day of Term 5 is next Friday 27th May 
 

Term 6 starts on TUESDAY 7TH JUNE 
2022 

 

 
 
 
 

Football Finals 
On Friday 13th May, the girls’ football team took 
part in the final’s night at Princes Park Stadium 
(Dartford F C).  The girls have played several 
qualifying matches throughout the season and went 
on to win their semi-final 7-5 and their final 7-0 to 
walk away champions!  A huge congratulations to all 
of the team that presented us at the Final’s Night 
and the wider squad who have contributed 
throughout the season. 
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